
Trust Headquarters 

Nexus House  

Gatwick Road  

Crawley  

 West Sussex  

RH10 9BG 

Tel: 0300 123 0999 
www.secamb.nhs.uk 

  
 

 

Aspiring to be better today and even better tomorrow 

 

 

 

 

3rd March 2021 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 201218.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

Dear FOI team for South East Coast , 
 
Since March 30th 2020, under government approval, Abortion providers have 
been sending out both abortion pills (mifepristone and misoprostal) by post to 
women after a telephone consultation.  
 

1. Please can you detail the number of a calls you have had to your 999 
ambulance service between April 1st and December 1st due to women taking 
these pills. 
 
2. Please can you detail the how many of these calls resulted in the sending 
out of an ambulance. 
 
3. Please can you also include 3 transcripts of the types of conversations had 
between the call centre and the women in question with identifiable features 
retracted of both staff and person down the phone.    
 
If within of FOI rules (e.g 18 hour cap) please can question 1 and 2, be broken 
down per month, and a comparison from 2019 also be included.  
 
EOC call takers do not ask about medication as part of the NHS Pathways call, so 
we are unable to answer these FOI questions. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
 
 
 

http://www.secamb.nhs.uk/
https://abortionresearchuk-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1oPj2AeiHQNh5MPRqVOjF9ymJ2xk7f6KDOiP4-TUGVbA-597697309&key=YAMMID-05649756&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Ftemporary-approval-of-home-use-for-both-stages-of-early-medical-abortion--2


 
 
 
 
 

 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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